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Important Update to Submissions 1, 1a, 1b , 1c and 183  
  
I refer to Submissions 1, 1a, 1b, 1c and 183 for the Greyhound Action Group NSW Inc and/or myself. 
  
I would like to advise that since the date of those submissions, the Greyhound Action Group Inc and 
the industry have come together to form common views and proposed working solutions to the 
funding model.   
  
Accordingly, an industry submission is being presented to the Inquiry in respect to the 
finances/funding model. 
  
Accordingly, we ask that the submissions above (1, 1a, 1b, 1c and 183) be treated as being 
background information only.   
  
Where there are views expressed that are inconsistent with the industry submission, we advise that 
the Industry submission overrides our earlier views. 
  
It is my understanding that the industry as one is also proposing a single common presenter on its 
behalf for the Inquiry in respect to the funding issues, being Mr Brent Hogan , CEO of GRNSW.  In 
this respect, Brent has our full support. 
  
  
Regards 
  
Michael Eberand 
Action Group Member. 
- authorised by Mr Dennis Carl, President. 


